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Steppingstone Is Back!

We are excited to support students in different ways
this school year. Steppingstone will be supporting in
virtual classrooms, in tutoring sessions during school
and after school, high school selection (8th graders),
and of course, our after school program.

Clubs for next semester include:

e Math Clubs (Wednesdays) e Al Bustan Percussion Club
e B Inspired Recess/Fitness Rap & Poetry

e Black Student Union Coding
([
o

Constitution Club International Club
Dance Club Carver Science Fair

Schedule and Application will be available in December.
Any Questions? Email: mgaprogram@steppingstonescholars.org
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